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Saratoga Blue Streaks Baseball

The Saratoga Varsity Baseball team enjoyed a very successful 2023 season and
is already preparing for the 2024 season. Head Coach Andy Cuthberson is
looking forward to getting back to work and leading his team back to the top of
the Suburban Council and into the Sectional Tournament. Coach Cuthberson and
his team will kick things off in March in Orlando for their annual Spring Training
trip!

Financial support for the Saratoga Baseball Program through the athletic
department and the school budget has continued to decline. The Saratoga
Baseball Booster Club has taken on the task of fundraising to close the budget
gap. Through the support of our generous sponsors, the Booster Club has
raised funds to pay for uniforms, professional development of our coaches and
training and equipment for our players. As a non-profit organization, we are
asking for your support once again.

As a sponsor for the Saratoga Baseball Program, your tax-deductible donation
will allow you to reach new customers and help to promote our baseball program
as well as provide assistance to our Varsity Players who travel to Florida for the
spring training trip. We have several levels of sponsorships from which to
choose. Each option is described on the attached sponsorship application form.
If you have any questions or would like more information please email us at
togabaseball7@gmail.com. With your assistance, the Saratoga Baseball program
will continue to thrive! Thank you in advance for your support!
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